wi  


Puddletown CE VC First School


‘Inspiring learners to be the best they can be’


Newsletter No.4                                       21 October 2016        2015                               





AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 


Dance Club.  Terri-Ann has very kindly agreed to continue with Dance Club on Tuesdays after school for children in Years 2, 3 and 4.  She will need help if the club is to go ahead.  If your child is interested, please return the attached form.


Football Club will re-start on Thursday 15 Sep with Terry Higson-Guy.  All children are welcome.  For more information please return the attached form.


Friday Seekers.  The Junior Church team will again be running their club on Fridays (starting next week—23 Sep) all children welcome.  If you would like more information please complete the         attached form.





 Communication


If you need to contact me at all please do catch me on the gate in the morning, contact the school office or email me � HYPERLINK "mailto:head@puddletownfirst.dorset.sch.uk" �head@puddletownfirst.dorset.sch.uk� 














 We can only be responsible for children using our equipment when it is part of the school day or part of the after school club. Once the children are handed to your care it is important that you supervise them carefully.


Children in Need


Finally, I do hope that lots of you are able to join us for our Children in Need ramble. It should be a really memorable event and one that I am really looking forward to. Thank you to Mrs Stoker and her School Council for organising this for us all. Fingers crossed for some good weather! 





This ½ term seems to have flown past! It has been a great 7 weeks with lots happening; from Y1 paddling in jelly to our Y4 school council members attending the DASP Pupil Voice to look at how we can help refugees in other countries. As always I am very grateful to all the staff for their hard work and to you for all your support.


I hope that you found the parent/teacher meetings useful last week. I’m glad that so many of you were able to make an appointment. If you have any feedback on how we might be able to improve these meetings I would be very happy to hear it.


Maths Evening


Our next information evening will be on the evening of 16th November. During the evening we will be providing you with information on the way we are teaching maths in school, how you can support your child and how we will be setting maths targets this year. I do hope that you are able to attend.


E Safety


As ever this is an area where constant vigilance is needed as well as up to date information. To help you I have put the latest E Safety Parent newsletter on the website, this can be found in the information section. If you do have any questions or concerns about this or any child protection or safeguarding area please do get in contact with me. 


Open Day for prospective parents


On 22nd November we will be holding an open day for parents looking for a reception place for the 2017/18 academic year. The school will be open for parents to see what we are able to offer from 1.30 -3.00pm and 6.00 – 7.30pm. If you know of any parents looking for a school place, please do let them know. Adverts will be placed across the community.


St Mary’s Middle School


St Mary's will be holding an Open Evening for current Year 4 students on Tuesday 15th November. The Event will start at 5.30pm and last for approximately an hour and a half. Formal invitation letters will be sent to you after half term.


Dark evenings and the end of the day


After ½ term the clocks will have gone back, meaning that the evenings will be getting darker. After the tragic events in a local Poole school please can I urge you to supervise your child at all times on the journey to and from school. It is also important that all cars are parked safely and do not block lines of sight for pedestrians crossing the road or drivers travelling along the roads.


On the theme of safety please be aware that we cannot take responsibility for the safety of children using the climbing frame at the end of the day. 



























































 The return of not home learning…


 For our new families, this is something you may wish to talk with your children about. I am always happy to hear your ideas though.


If you could invent a firework what would it do?

















Diary Dates


31 Oct – Inset Day


  4 Nov – Chartwells Taster Session for parents


  8 Nov – Class R open Afternoon


11 Nov – M&M Production


15 Nov – St Mary’s Open Evening for Year 4’s


17 Nov – Year 3 Open Afternoon


18 Nov -  Children in Need – Whole School trip to 


                Thornecombe Wood


18 Nov – FOPS Quiz Night


21 Nov – School Nurse drop in session


22 Nov – Open Day for prospective parents


23 Nov – Year 2 open Afternoon


24 Nov – Year 1 Open Afternoon


  1 Dec – Advent Reflection Day


  2 Dec – Year 3 trip to Cranborne


  5 Dec – Year 4 Nothe Fort trip


  6 Dec – FOPS Carols around the village


12&14 Dec – Christmas Production


15 Dec – Party day


16 Dec – Christmas jumper day


16 Dec – Break Up








Hot school meals taster sessions


On Friday 4th November there will be a taster session for you to try the meals that we currently provide for the children.


All children in YR, Y1 and Y2 are entitled to a free school meal.








